
Lead Governor report August 2018 

 

 

This has been a relatively quiet quarter after the CQC visit - results eagerly 

awaited.   Unfortunately, I was away for the big birthday but I must congratulate Keith 

and all his walkers for their efforts and the magnificent sum they raised for the 

Scanner Appeal. 

 

Engagement 

The ‘Meet your Governor’ sessions are continuing but I am afraid attendance is not 

so good – I would like to put it down to the holiday season and hope that the autumn 

brings renewed interest.  Some Governors have also attended various PPG groups. 

 

Board Committees 

Governors have continued to observe on these committees and we did decide to 

review this new system of holding the Non-Executive Directors to account in 

September.  We should be able to fix a date at the Council of Governors 

 

15 steps 

I have found these to be very interesting and informative and I hope that other 

Governors who have been involved will agree. 

 

Volunteers 

I attended the Volunteers AGM in June and was once again amazed at the long 

service of many of our volunteers.  We all owe them a huge debt of gratitude and 

especially for continuing to support the hospitals through the long hot spell 

 

Sue Holmes – Lead Governor  


